
From: Alina Avery <aavery@csid.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Travis Torreysonttorreyson@csid.com
Date: 10/22/2013 3:09:35 PM

Subject: RE: Enrollment Landing Page

Hi Katherine,

Confirming receipt of this document. We'll get the page updated accordingly.

Thanks,
Alina

Alina Avery | Marketing Coordinator | CSID
O: 512.646.2464 | M: 956.369.5803
www.csid.com | Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee (s) named herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended 
recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you receive this e-mail in error, 
please immediately notify me and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and any printout thereof. Thank you.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2013 11:07 AM 
To: Travis Torreyson; Alina Avery
Subject: Enrollment Landing Page

Attached are the changes to the Enrollment Landing page.
I'm not able to upload my changes?

Questions please let me know.
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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